
No. 1 w. Franklin Street. 

Baltimore, Uov. 4th, 1901. 

Dear F. A. P.: 

I ha-ve written to your brother saying that I would be only too glad to 

come to the lristorical Club. How satisfactory it is that he has taken up 

the historical work. His book is really a great credit. As he has asked 

me, I shall put up with him for the night. 

With kind regards to Mrs. Packard. 

Sincerely yours, 

W Osler 


